
Have you visited our Web Site?  alanosj.org 

Do you have something you would like to Contribute ? 

 

Name           Birthday        Years           Name           Birthday         Years  

Cheryl L         1/1/2007          3               Francine N      1/8/2006              4 

William L       1/1/1989         21              Tim B               1/11/1996          14 

Gilbert S        1/1/2000         10              Josephine B    1/12/1988          22 

Jody K            1/1/1983         27              Audrey B          1/13/1972          38 

Joe V              1/1/2006         4                Dan O               1/15/1973          37 

Sal C              1/1/2007         3                Rachel P          1/16/1994          16 

Connie C       1/2/2004         6                Jeanette E        1/17/2002           8 

Juan A           1/5/1982         28              Janet H         1/26/1981          29 

Sherri R         1/6/2004         6                Bud N                1/30/2009          1 

Lionel O         1/7/1993        17               Bill R                  1/30/1989         21 

Terisa P         1/7/2009         1                Sabrina G          1/31/2009          1 

 

                     January Member of the Month   

Our appreciation  goes to Phil Lohfer for his 2 

years of dedicated service on our board of 

directors. Thank you Phil. 

 Trusted Servants on the Board  

 Steve Holloway 

 Tammy  Henry 

 Sue Salmon 

 Regina Palacois 

 Mike Austin 

 Chris Giradot 

 Domingo Hurtado 

 Milton Brock 

 Laura Martin 

  

 Trusted Servants in your Employ 

 Tony Baron 

 Whitney Gonzales 

 Maria Garcia 

 Regina Palacios 

 Kelly Swanberg 

  Anthony Martinez 

 Sam Cerra 

  
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The Mission of the Alano Club is to maintain a safe, secure, 
and stable environment for 12 Step Recovery, support and  
fellowship to take place.                                                             
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January Sobriety Milestones  



Alano Club Membership:  We need you to Continue Paying your Dues.  You Help Us Do The Impossible 
and we appreciate it.  Do you like having a safe, sober, clean and fun place to hang out? We can’t do it with-
out your membership! So it is up to you to keep our club doors open!  
Behavior:  We count on Good Behavior! 
Children:  No children under 13 years old allowed on Club property after 9:30 p.m.     
Children under 16 must not be left unattended for any reason. This includes 12-Step meetings. 

We ask the all parents please be responsible for their own children. 

        Board of Directors Meeting            

Thursday  

January 21,2010  7:30pm                                         

All members are always welcome !! 
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   Mark your Calendars  with                  

   These  Dates to Remember 

   Sunday February 7, 2010 Super bowl Party 

   Saturday February 20, 2010 Birthday Dance 

  Wednesday March 17, 2010 Corn Beef & Cabbage Dinner 

   Saturday May 15, 2010  2nd annual Walk for Recovery 

   Sunday May 30, 2010 Alano Club Golf Classic 

                  Dance Saturday January 30, 2010 

 9:30pm following the 8:00 Speaker Meeting 

 Admission$5.00 at the door $4.00 prepaid 

Available at the café counter 
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Our Club Honors Another Good Friend 
“The Boy Next Door” 

Ted Green  
    Passed away on December 10, 2009 

of liver cancer 
 

       A long time member of this Club  

  and Fellowship  
 

Ted was a Marine Pilot, 

  A Drunk and a Heroin Addict, who couldn’t get thirty 

days sober for a long, long time. 

 
Ted kept his dues current at this club, even after his 

move to Rancho Palos Verdes, some twenty plus years 

ago. 

 

Ted left a legacy of service to our Club, service to the 
Alano Club in his town, and the many, many people he 

gave it back to.  Ted died with 27 years of Sobriety!   


